
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

TOWN OF BARNSTEAD 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public meeting will be held on Monday, March 20, 2023 

at the Barnstead Town Hall commencing at 7:00pm concerning the following request: 

 

CASE No. 0223-284:  Travis and Alina Witham owner 2 Bow Lake Road, Map 7 Lot 61, 

requests a variance 4-2.04 Front Yard: Buildings must set back fifty (50) feet from a right-

of-way. 

If a variance is granted, the applicant proposes to build an addition on to their pre-existing 

cabin and the application states “our addition will be no closer to the road, but rather on the 

other side of the cabin giving it a setback of 31 feet”. If this application is deemed complete 

and accurate, a Public Hearing will be held. 

You are invited to appear in person or by agent or counsel and state reasons why this request 

should or should not be granted. 

 

David Brown 

Chairman 

 

 
 


